
AFDOCS:198638758.1 
 
 

CONTRACT NOTIFICATION 
 
 
In connection with the existing WF2XJH license, the following is noted:  
 
In addition to the contract specified at Special Condition 29 (N00039-16-C-0087), the following 
additional contract is now associated with the operations under the license: 
  

Customer/Agency:   Office of Naval Research (ONR) 
 
Contract No.:   N00014-22-C-1028 
 
Contract POC  
Name/Tel. No.:  David Leas 

Tel. No.:  540-986-8294 
Email: david.c.leas2.civ@us.navy.mil 

 
It is BAE Systems’ understanding that nothing further is required from the licensee in order to 
associate the above contract with the current active license prior to the next renewal or 
modification filing.  However, if anything further is required, please contact the following: 
 
    Jeff Rummel, Esq, 
    Arent Fox LLP 
    1717 K Street, NW 
    Washington, DC 20006 
    202-715-8479  
    jeffrey.rummel@afslaw.com 
 
 


